
The Department of Entomology intends to ramp up research and instructional capacity from the 
current level to 100% between June 29 and August 2. All campus and college health guidelines 
will continue to be followed. To accomplish the aforementioned, the following steps have or will 
be undertaken:  

1. As of June 23, 2021, faculty and staff have been informed about the following campus 
policies 

a. There is no longer a need for masks or safe-distancing for individuals who have 
been vaccinated.  

b. All unvaccinated employees must continue to wear masks. N95 respirators will be 
available for those who request them from EHS. 

c. There is no longer a need for physical barriers 
d. There is no longer a need for special travel approvals related to COVID 
e. There is no longer a need to maintain 50% or less occupancy in any room. Lab 

and room occupancy levels may return to 100% 
f. Until further notice, the submission of the COVID Daily Wellness Survey will 

still be required for those individuals returning to campus. 
g. All WSSP should be updated to reflect a return to full occupancy.  This is likely 

to change. 
h. COVID safety training is still required. 

 
2. On June 29, 2021, all Entomology office personnel will be notified that effective August 

2, 2021, they are expected to return to work and either be fully vaccinated at that time per 
UCOP vaccine policy. 
 

3. By July 15, 2021, all building and lab signage will be updated to reflect current campus 
COVID policies 
 

4. By July 15, 2021, all Entomology conference and teaching rooms will be available for 
use. 
 

5. By August 2, 2021, we intend to have the buildings under Entomology control unlocked 
and open during normal business hours. 
 

6. By August 2, 2021, the Department will be able to fully implement all normal 
administrative functions. 


